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Dear Parent, 

And just like that… the year has gone! 

I want to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to you all for your kindness, encouragement and 

support in my first year as Headteacher of Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School: It has been a 

privilege and I have thoroughly enjoyed every moment! Thank you also for my very generous gifts, I have 

been well and truly spoiled! 

We say a huge well done, CONGRATULATIONS and bon voyage to our inspirational Year 6 children who 

have finished their primary school journey. We wish them all the luck in the world as they begin their new 

and exciting chapter into high school. We are all so proud of them! 

After 24 years working at Guilden Sutton (35 years of teaching in total!), we also say a fond farewell to  

Mrs Evans. She has been an asset to our school and worked tirelessly to ensure every child has had the  
best possible education as well as having lots of FUN along the way.  
We will miss you very much but we wish you a very happy 

retirement as you start your new and exciting chapter! 

Mrs. Keep, our specialist dyslexia teacher, is also retiring! Her 

passion, kindness and calm nature has been invaluable to the 

children she has worked with. They have flourished under her 

expert teaching and I know they will take her words of wisdom with 

them as they move onto their new class. 

Congratulations to Miss Leary, our 1:1 Teaching Assistant, who has 

a new job in September. We wish you lots of luck in your new position at Abbey School of Excellence.   

The children have been amazing this week and have been extremely sensible during the heatwave – the 

ice-lollies definitely helped! 

Please keep safe in the water over the summer! I have also attached a number of 

flyers/posters/information for activities available over the Summer Holidays! 

Dying to join in #RespectTheWater - YouTube 

https://www.nationalwatersafety.org.uk/respectthewater 

Enjoy your well-deserved Summer holidays - take time to relax, rejuvenate and recharge, ready for a new 

school year. Thank you once again! 

Best wishes, 

Theresa Rainford  
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